
Term 1 Year 11 Core Food PLC 

Practical Skills 
 

RED AMBER GREEN  Achieved 
in 

Midterm 
DIRT 

Achieved 
in the post 
assessment 

AC3.1 Use 
techniques in 
preparation of 
commodities 

A range of 
techniques are 
used. Limited 
guidance is 
required. Skill 
demonstrated 
may show 
limited 
precision and 
require 
additional time 
to meet 
minimum 
requirements. 
Consideration 
to food safety 
given 
throughout 

A range of techniques are 
used. Limited guidance is 
required. Skill 
demonstrated may show 
limited precision and 
require additional time to 
meet minimum 
requirements. 
Consideration to food 
safety given throughout 

A range of 
techniques are used 
independently with 
speed and 
precision. 
Consideration to 
food safety given 
throughout. 

A 
comprehensive 
range of 
techniques are 
used 
effectively and 
independently 
with faultless 
speed and 
precision. 
Consideration 
to food safety 
given 
throughout 

  

AC3.3 Use 
techniques in 
cooking of 
commodities 

A number of 
techniques are 
used. Guidance 
may be 
required. Skill 
demonstrated 
may show 
limited 
precision and 

A range of techniques are 
used. Limited guidance is 
required. Skill 
demonstrated may show 
limited precision and 
require additional time to 
meet minimum 
requirements. 

A range of 
techniques are 
used. Limited 
guidance is 
required. Skill 
demonstrated may 
show limited 
precision and 
require additional 

A range of 
techniques are 
used 
independently 
with speed and 
precision. 
Consideration 
to food safety 

  



require 
additional time 
to meet 
minimum 
requirements. 
Some 
consideration 
given to food 
safety. 

Consideration to food 
safety given throughout. 

time to meet 
minimum 
requirements. 
Consideration to 
food safety given 
throughout. 

given 
throughout. 

 
      

       

       

 

      

 

      

       

       

       

 
      

 
      

 Explain Describe Identify    
Relevant Content 
Knowledge 

      

AC1.1 describe 
the structure of 
the hospitality 
and catering 
industry 

I can clearly 
explain 
Job roles 
within the 
industry 
(management, 
kitchen 

I can describe 
Types of provider  
Standards and ratings  
Types of service & 
suppliers 

I can identify 
Commercial 
establishments 
Non-commercial 
catering 
establishments 

   



brigade, front 
of house, 
housekeeping, 
administration) 

AC1.2 
analyse job 
requirements 
within the 
hospitality 
and catering 
industry 

 

 
 

I can explain 
the 
qualifications 
and experience 
Personal 
attributes 

I can describe 
Supply and demand 
(availability of trained 
staff, seasonality, location) 

I can identify Jobs 
for specific needs 
Rates of pay 

   

AC1.3 describe 
working 
conditions of 
different job 
roles across the 
hospitality and 
catering 
industry 

 
Different types 
of employment 
contracts 

Working hours  
Rates of pay  Holiday 
entitlement  
Remuneration (tips, bonus 
payments, rewards) 

Working hours  
 Rates of pay 

   

AC1.4 explain 
factors affecting 
the success of 
hospitality and 
catering 
providers 

Customer 
satisfaction 
How the 
measures the 
performance 
of employees 
How business 
keep up with 
developments 

A range of  
Factors used to measure 
the success of a business: 

Cost, profit & Economy 

The key terms  
 
Customer service 
and service 
provision generally 
Competition 
Trends  & factors  
 
 
 
 

   



within the 
industry 

AC2.2 describe 
the operation 
of front of 
house 

I can explain 
The 
operational 
structure of a 
professional 
kitchen 
including 
safety and 
security 

I describe  
stock control 
Documentation and 
administration Staff 
allocations  Dress code 

I can identity 
Layout  
Work Flow 
Operational 
activities  
Equipment and 
materials 

   

AC2.3 explain 
how hospitality 
and catering 
provision meet 
customer 
requirements 

I can explain 
Customer 
trends and 
Equality 
Customer 
rights 

I can describe 
Customer needs 
Customer expectations   

I can identify a 
range of 
Leisure 
Business/corporate 
Local residents 

   

AC3.1 describe 
personal safety 
responsibilities 
in the 
workplace 

I can explain 
the 
responsibilities 
Of employees 
& employers 

I can describe 
health and Safety at Work 
Act including Reporting of 
Injuries, Diseases and 
Dangerous equipment 

I can identify the 
Safety measures  to 
prevent accidents 
and injuries at work: 
(RIDDOR) Control of 
Substances 
Hazardous to Health  
Manual Handling 
Operations and 
Personal Protective 
Equipment at Work 
Regulations (PPER) 

   

AC3.2 identify 
risks to 
personal safety 

I can explain 
 the level of 
risk (low, 
medium, high) 

I can describe the control 
measure 
employees, suppliers and 
customers 

I can identify 
ways of reducing 
risk of a hazard 
causing harm 

   



in hospitality 
and catering 
AC3.3 
recommend 
personal safety 
control 
measures for 
hospitality and 
catering 
provision 

in relation to 
employers,  

AC4.1 describe 
food related 
causes of ill 
health 

I explain in 
detail the 
cause of 
Bacteria 
Microbes  
Chemicals  
Metals 
Poisonous 
plants  
Allergies 
Intolerances 

I can describe 
the three main causes of 
food-related 

I can identify 
what causes food 
to become 
unsafe and how 
this can be 
prevented.  

   

AC4.2 describe 
the role and 
responsibilities 
of the 
Environmental 
Health Officer 

I can research  
and explain the 
steps carried 
out by an EHO 
Case study. 

I can describe the role of 
an EHO: 
Follow up outbreaks of 
food poisoning Collecting 
samples for testing. 
Giving evidence in 
prosecutions and 
maintaining evidence 

 
I can identify the 
responsibility of an 
EHO: 
Inspecting business 
for food safety 
standards Follow 
up complaints  
Follow up 
outbreaks of food 

poisoning  
Collecting samples 

   



for testing  Giving 
evidence in 

prosecutions  
Maintaining 
evidence 

AC4.4 describe 
common types 
of food 
poisoning 
AC4.5 describe 
the symptoms 
of food induced 
ill health 

I can explain 
Visible 
symptoms 
Signs.  Non-
visible 
symptoms 
Length of time 
until 
symptoms 
appear and 
duration of 
symptoms 

I can describe the cause 
Campylobacter Salmonella  
E-coli Clostridium 
perfringens Listeria 
Bacillus cereus 
Staphylococcus aureus 

I can identify 
common types 
bacteria 

   

AC5.1 review 
options for 
hospitality and 
catering 
provision 

I can explain 
with the use of 
supporting 
information 
which justify 
how this meets  
customer 
needs 

I can describe  
Advantages/disadvantages 
of different options 

I can identify 
And recall  at 
least 6 different 
catering 
provisions 

   

 
  

 
   

 

 

Percentage I can … Prove it! 
 
          +84% 

I can work safely 
 
 

1) Assess the effectiveness of strategies used to 
increase food supply in the UK.  

2) To what extent does the UK’s energy mix have a 
negative impact on the environment? 



 Arguments that support the statement. 
Why is it correct? 
 

 Arguments against the statement? Why is 
it incorrect? Suggest a minimum of two 
alternative options explaining how they 
would impact differently.  

 

 Overall do you agree or disagree with the 
statement and why? Use evidence to back 
up your points. 

 
8 mark questions are also often case study 

questions or questions that require you to use 
specific examples. 

 

3) Assess the effectiveness of the UK’s water 
management strategies. 

4) Assess the effectiveness of strategies used to 
increase food supply.  

5) Assess the effectiveness of strategies used to 
increase sustainable food supply. 

6) Assess the effectiveness of a large scale 
agricultural development you have studied.  

7) Assess the effectiveness of a scheme that has been 
used to increase sustainable food supplies in LICs 
or NEEs. 

             72% 

I can compare two or more factors using detailed 
evidence to back up my comparison. I make sure I 

explain how they will impact differently. 
 

 
I can break information into parts, such as: 

 Social, economic and environmental 

 Primary and secondary effects 
Immediate & long-term responses 

1) Using specific locations, describe the distribution 
of water availability in the UK. 

2) What challenges has importing food caused in the 
UK & how have we responded to these challenges? 

3) Using specific examples, describe how the UK is 
managing its water quality.  

4) Describe why exploiting energy resources (nuclear, 
fossil fuels, renewable) can cause economic and 
environmental impacts. 

5) Describe the physical and human factors that 
affect food supply. 

6) Describe the potential consequences of climate 
change on food production for the poorest LICs. 

7) Describe the social and environmental impacts of 
food insecurity. 

8) Using specific examples, describe how new 
technologies can increase food supply.  

9) Describe how appropriate technologies can be 
used to increase food supply in LICs.  

10) How does organic farming and urban farming 
initiatives make agriculture more sustainable? 

11) Discuss the positive and negative impacts Thanet 
Earth has.  

12) Describe how the African Sand Dam Foundation 
and Just a Drop have increased food supplies in 
Makueni.  
 

 


